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HASP 2013 

 

UND-UNF Payload 

 

Monthly Status Report for January 2013 

 

UND Team 

Faculty Advisors:  

Dr. Ron Fevig  

Email: rfevig@aero.und.edu,  

Phone: 701-777-2480 
 

Students Leader:  

Marissa Saad 

Email: Marissa.saad@my.und.edu 

Email: mrzhasaad@gmail.com 

Phone: 617-462-0610 

 

Consultant: 

Jonathan Snarr   

Email: Jonathan.snarr@und.edu 

Email: wade@speedhut.com 

Cell: 485-851-3572 
 

Students: 

 Brian Badders 

 Email: brian.badders@my.und.edu 

 Phone: 814-746-0971  

 

UNF Team 

Faculty Advisor:  

Dr. Nirmal Patel  

Email: npatel@unf.edu 

Office Phone: 904-620-1670  

Cell: 904-200-2855 

 

Students:  

(i)  Jason Saredy 

Email: sarj00007@unf.edu 

Cell: 954-205-1251 

 

(ii) Kenneth Emanuel 

        Email: k.emanuel@unf.edu 

         Cell: 904-607-6034 

 

One or two more students will be added soon 
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UND-UNF team did the following work during January 2013: 

 

(1) The UND and UNF teams separately reviewed work done, issues, failures and 

results of the last five HASP flights made during 2008 to 2012.  They will discuss 

ways to sustain and grow the wonderful collaboration that has developed between 

these two universities. 

 

(2) Discussion of objectives of HASP 2013 payload has been initiated at UND as 

well as UNF. 

 

(3) Recently, the UND and UNF teams received the comments on the HASP 2013 

proposal from Mr. Michael Stewart. We will implement all his suggestions. We 

sincerely thankful to him for his useful comments to improve our work. We have 

reviewed all of the comments. Please refer to our additional attached file for the 

answers to the comments. Please note that answers of the first four comments will 

be replied to you before the next month’s report.  

 

(4) The preliminary outline of the HASP 2013 project objectives has been started. 

 

(5) The UND team has held two meetings to review the objectives of HASP 2013 

proposal. In these meetings, they held a teleconference with Dr. Patel and 

discussed the 2013 payload. 

 

(6) The UND team will meet every Friday to discuss the HASP payload. The students 

involved will also meet twice a week for payload work sessions.  

 

(7) The UND team has discussed funding with the North Dakota Space Grant 

Consortium, and will inform Dr. Guzik and Mr. Stewart of the tentative number 

of students attending HASP integration and/or the launch soon.  

 

(8) Few students will be added in the both groups. 


